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Dorothy Menasco 

From: Dorothy Menasco 

Sent: 

To: Paula Mer 
Subject: RE: 080728-TA 

--- . , ,,,,- 

Thursday, January 15,2009 10:38 AM 

Good morning, Paula. I will makc the change as requested bclow. 

- - - P 

From: Paula Isler 
Sent: Wednesday, January 14, 2009 4:29 PM 
To: Dorothy Menasco 
Subject: 080728-TA 

Good afternoon, Dorothy: 

Please correct the name (add the d/b/a) in the docket title t o  reflect the way i t  is listed on the company's AAV 
certificate. The docket title should read: 

Request f o r  cancellation o f  A A V  Certificate No. 8409 by Fort Pierce Utilities Authority d/b/a GigaBand Communications, 
effective December 31,2008. 

Thanks! 

1/15/2009 


